Press Release 
110 year-old Artefact found

A silver topped walking cane has recently come to light as the property of the Nine Incorporated Trades of Dundee.

It was presented to Convener James W. Bell, a member of the Bonnetmaker Craft in March 1897 as a mark of respect for his service to the Trades. Mr Bell was a wood merchant at Marine Parade. He also gifted the Trades their new flag.  
Thought to be lost for many years it was found earlier this year in the house of the late John Boath, Clerk to the Trades until his sudden death some years ago.
It was obviously much loved by Mr Bell and had been used regularly by him. Much of the silver top, which bears the Nine Trades Coat of Arms, and inscription, are well worn with some dents and a small hole in the top.

The wood has been carefully restored by Dovetail Enterprises and the cane will now be used of formal occasions by the Clerk.
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